August 19, 1280

Ms. Seranoush Biledgeian
502 East 79th Street
New York, New York 10021

Dear Ms. Biledgeian:

Thank you for vyour donation of $19.00 (ten dollars)
which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral
for the Blessing of the Grapes and for Requiem Service in
memory of your parents Dickran and Akabi Biledgeian.

I wish to inform yvou that we can not have the Requiem
Service on September 1l4th as vou had requested, because
that Sunday imsnthe Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy
Cross, which is one of the Five Great Feasts of the Armenian
Church when we cannot have Requiem Services. Please inform
us by telephon: ~r in writing as to which other Sunday you
would like to have the Requiem Service held.

We pray for the eternal repose of vour parents souls
and wish you a healthy life.

With prayers,

&

Father Yeznig Balian
Acting Canon Sacrist
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